












October 14, 2008
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
George Anderson KB4LRE
3171  NW  113  Avenue
Sunrise, FL 33323
Dear George,

Congratulations, enclosed is the ICOM IC-2200H that you won as fourth prize in our grand prize drawing at the Melbourne Hamfest.
We had over 1300 attendees at the hamfest this year.  We believe it was very successful and appreciate all who attended.  I don’t know how the vendors did with sales, but we have received nothing but positive feedback about the hamfest.
Next year’s hamfest will be held October 10-11, 2009.  We hope that you will be able to join us again.  If you have any questions, you can contact me via email at k4qd@cfl.rr.com.  

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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